
YR 2 AFTER SCHOOL DANCE CLUB  
 

10 January 2017  

 

A new After School Dance Club will be starting on Monday 30 January 

2017 from 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm.   The Club will run for six weeks with 

the final session being held on Monday 13 March 2017.  (There will be no 

session on Monday 13 February 2017 as we are closed for the half-term 

holiday).      As the maximum number of pupils able to take part in the 

sessions will be 20 we will give priority to children who have not been 

successful in gaining a place on other After School Clubs and then pull 

names ‘out of a hat’ from the other reply slips returned (if 

oversubscribed).   

 

This particular club is held in preparation for the annual Chilwell Dance 

Festival (involving the Chilwell Family of Schools), so we really need 

children who are willing to attend every week and would be available to 

take part on both days in the Dance Festival.  Therefore, could you 

please discuss this carefully with your child before completing the slip 

below.    This year’s Dance Festival will be held on Tuesday 14th and 

Wednesday 15th March at Chilwell School between approximately 5.00 pm 

and 7.30 pm (further details regarding exact times and tickets for 

parents etc will be provided nearer the time). 

 

Please return the reply slip below by Monday 16 January 2017 and if your 

child is selected, you will be sent a letter with further details. 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

YEAR 2 - AFTER SCHOOL DANCE CLUB  

Please return to the school office by Mon 16 January 2017  

 

I wish my child to be considered for a place in the After School Dance 

Club and will also be available to take part in the Chilwell Dance Festival.  

 

Name of Child …………………………………………………………………..…. Class………………… 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………. Date………………… 

 

 


